
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

GUINEA JUBILEE PARADE 

 

There will be an interest meeting for the Guinea Jubilee Parade after 

the service TODAY. 

 

THANK YOU 
 

I wish to thank Gus Saunders for leading the Prayer Meeting last 

Wednesday, Keith Belvin for preaching on Sunday morning and        

Barbara Fryer for hosting C.A.R.E. Donna and I had a wonderful         

vacation!! 
 

Bud 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

CHRISTMAS ALREADY?? 
 

It may seem early but the blessed season will be upon us before 
we know it.  To get a head start, WMU is collecting Christmas 
gifts for the homeless.  Won’t you join in wishing “some of the 
least of these” a Merry Christmas with a warm hat, scarf, socks 

or non-perishable treat such as hard candy or chewing gum? 
The collection bin is located at the WMU information center 
and items may be brought in September 1-October 20.  Other 
suggestions for gifting are underwear and toiletries, such as 
shampoo, deodorant, etc.  We will be delivering the items to 
either the GUEST Shelter or the church hosting the homeless 

during the week of Christmas.  Thank you for all the ways you 
show and share the love of Jesus!! 
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